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Addendum #1 
Notice of Cancellation 

August 7, 2025 
 

Your reference is directed to Request for Information Number RFI # 305PUR-LDH-EligibilitySystem, for 

the Eligibility and Case Management System, which was issued on August 6, 2025.  This RFI is cancelled 

in its entirety.  This is official notice that the referenced RFI has been cancelled to revise technology 

components.  It has been determined this is in the best interest of the State to cancel this RFI while 

making necessary revisions.  LDH anticipates reissuing the RFI in the next two (2) weeks and all 

prospective proposers will be given the opportunity to review and respond. 

 

By:  Stephanie Horvath 

Louisiana Department of Health 

Email:  Stephanie.horvath2@la.gov 

 


